
 

April Bioeducational Newsletter 

 
 The 4th and final quarter of the school year is in full swing!  We are busy with lessons and 

already planning ahead for end-of-the-year events. Throughout the months of March and April, 

we studied landmarks across the globe. Each Homeroom chose a landmark and learned about its 

geographical location and historical significance. These landmarks included the Great Pyramids, 

Amazon Rainforest, and the Statue of Liberty. Staff and students were very eager to create their 

own replicas of these landmarks and display them for the entire school.  This was an exciting 

process that yielded very creative ideas and great teamwork! Back by popular demand was another 

cluster activity day to help foster a sense of community between our Homerooms. Students enjoyed 

a lovely breakfast buffet as well as games, crafts, and more. Though the weather did not cooperate 

to allow us to get outside, we are excited for warmer weather in the weeks ahead. Our April 

Bioeducational Theme of the Month was Values. This led to some wonderful class discussions 

about what values we share individually and collectively. These included Lighthouse School’s 

core values of Respect, Relationships and Striving. 

 


